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President’s Message 

 

Dear Zontian Sisters, 

 

February is the shortest month of the year, so this month’s Bulletin will follow 

suit. 

 

Our speaker for the month of January was Kassie Collins, Volunteer Coordinator 

for the Women’s Breast and Heart Initiative of Palm Beach County.  There was a 

walk on February 7th to distribute information and make mammogram/heart 

screening appointments for women.  At the end of the month the women receive 

screening tests and bags of fresh vegetables. 

 

On January 15th, 5 members and 2 guests volunteered at Boca Helping Hands.  

We always come away very grateful and thankful for the opportunity to help this 

outstanding organization.  Nicole Richards, from the Golden Z Club of Palm 

Beach State College, and some of her friends were there to entertain the children.  

Diane arranges for this opportunity quarterly.  We will still be collecting non-

perishable foods at the Business meetings in February and March, please check 

expiration dates. 

 

Our quarterly mini-fundraiser, California Pizza Kitchen, was held on January 

27th.  Eight members and 12 guests attended.  The monies are used towards our 

pledge to Zonta International.  Thank you Jan for chairing this event. 
 

 

(President’s message continues on page 2……) 
 

 

 

 
 

 

MEETING 

ANNOUCEMENTS 

 

 Feb 11—Business 

Meeting 6:00 pm 

 Feb 21—Chico’s        

8-10 AM 

 Mar 3—Board Meet-

ing 5:30 pm 

 Mar 11—Business 

Meeting 6:00 pm 

 Mar 17 –Fundraiser 

Meeting TooJays 

9:00am 
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He is a good friend  

that speaks well of me  

behind my back. 
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Do you shop at www.amazon.com?  Do you want the Zonta Club of Boca 

Raton Foundation to receive a donation of 0.5% of the purchase price of 

eligible products to us?  If yes, sign onto http://smile.amazon.com and 

select Zonta Club of Boca Raton Foundation before making your pur-

chase.  Donations will go towards our scholarship fund.  For more infor-

mation contact Alice Chick at info@zontabocaraton.org. 

(President’s message continued…….) 

 

On January 20th, the “Fundraiser Wrap-up” meeting was as held at TooJays.  Loretta Fink has volun-

teered to Chair our 2015 Fundraiser.  Thank you Loretta.  It was agreed upon that it would be a Luncheon 

and Fashion Show to be held at Benvenuto’s.  Please join us for the next meeting, Tuesday, March 17 th, at 

TooJays Restaurant, Butts Road, Boca Raton.  We meet at 9:00 am.  This is our major fundraiser, we need 

your presence to make it as excellent as last year’s. 

 

Theatre tickets for Delray Playhouse on April 11th are to be paid for by February 18th.  This should be a really 

fun night.  Thank you Agnes and Mary Ellen. 

 

Our Shopping Mini-fundraiser will be held on Saturday, February 21st at Chico’s, Delray Marketplace, West 

Atlantic Avenue, Delray Beach.  The hours are 8:00 am—10:00 am.  We receive 10% of the sales.  Thank you 

Kathe. 

 

Please remember to contact Jane about volunteering to be a member of the Membership Core Committee.  

Working with Jane is always a pleasure and she needs your input. 

 

See you at the meeting. 
 

Mary Ellen & Lucille     

Chico
’s 

Feb 8  -  Shelly Olkey 

Feb 15 -  Lynne Holden 

Feb 23 -  Jackie Bender 

Feb 27 -  Jane Adams 

April 11th 

February 21
st  

March 17th 

Information on these happenings are in this letter and on our Club’s web page! 


